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UNITED STATES
y g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
; . "' .. j WASHING TON, D. C. 20555

%, ...../

October 1,1982

Mr. David T. Williams
9816 McCracken Boulevard IN RESPONSE REFER
Garfield Heights, OH 44125 TO F01A-82-440

Dear Mr. Williams:

This is in response to your recent letter in which you requested a copy
of Request for Proposal No. RS-ole-82-251 and certain related information.

A copy of the requested record is enclosed.

The NRC awarded a contract on September 28, 1982, to the sole bidder,
Gamma Industries, which is located in Baton Rouge, Louisiana.

Since ely,

# A
./M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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